
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 12th December 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
This week, my  message is simple.  Thank you to everyone for such a good term and happy 
Christmas and New Year to you all! 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 

 

Tomorrow 
 

Friday 9th December – Christmas Jumper day 
(donation on the gate) 

 
FOSS Christmas Fair 2-4pm 

 
Next Week 

 
Monday 12th December – Hippodrome Circus 

whole school trip  
 

Wednesday 14th December – KS2 Christmas 
Celebration Service at Salhouse Baptist 

church  
 

Friday 16th December – Reception and  KS1 
Celebration Assembly 

 
Friday 16th December – FOSS non uniform 

 

Looking ahead 
 

Wednesday 4th January – First day of Spring 
term (please see below for menu change) 
 
Thursday 5th January – Reception Vision and 
Hearing checks 
 
Friday 27th January – Bitterns Class Cake 
Sale PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE OF 
DATE  
 
Friday 10th February – FOSS non uniform 
day 
 
 
 

2023 
 

Monday 8th May – This will be an additional 
bank holiday in honour of the Coronation of 
His Majesty King Charles III 

Cross Country 
 

Our cross country team raced at Coltishall last 
week and finished a very respectable 2nd 

overall. 
Well done to all who raced. 

 

A Christmas Music Celebration – Years 3,4, 5 and 6 
 

On Wednesday 14th December our Key Stage 2 children will be at Salhouse Baptist Chapel 
performing Christmas Carols, songs and readings. 

 
The service will start at 1.45pm and we would like to invite parents to join us.  We are aware of a lack 
of space at the church, therefore there will be a run-through in school at 9.15am to which you’re very 

welcome instead of the church.   
 

Menu Change – 4th January 
 

Margherita Pizza (v) 
With Tomato Salad 

and Sweetcorn 
Or 

Veggie Bean Chilli (v) 
with Steamed Rice and Sweetcorn 

 
Lemon Muffin 



Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 12th December 
Salhouse Baptist Church – Holiday Bible Club 

 

Collecting Children for the Christmas Fair 
 

Children can attend the Christmas Fair if accompanied by a parent/adult. If you are arriving 
before 3.10pm please come to the office as you will need to sign your child out when you 

collect them. 
 

If you are arriving at the end of the school day please collect your child from the classroom 
door as normal. 

 
Children are allowed to leave before 3.10pm if they have been signed out by an adult in 

the office. 
 

After School Club staff will not be able to take children to the Christmas Fair. 
 

Christingle 
 

On Monday our Reception, Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 children all enjoyed making 
Christingles and taking part in Christingle services led by Reverend Darleen Plattin. 

 

 
 
 
 
 



Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 12th December 
Parking 

 
We have had several complaints from residents about inconsiderate parking during 

drop off and pick up.  I know the police have spoken to people previously but there still 
seems to be problems. 

 Please be respectful of our neighbours and please check whether they are able to get 
in and out of their driveways before you park. 

 
Thank you 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

"And she gave birth to her firstborn son; and she wrapped Him in 
cloths, and laid Him in a manger, because there was no room for 
them in the inn." – Luke 2:7 

 

 

‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 

 


